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Dear Mr. Roul, 
 
Thank you very much for your participation in the first session of the Online 
Regional Masterclass Series on CT and P/CVE in South and Southeast Asia on 16 
June. Your presentation on the impact of COVID-19 in South Asia, particularly how 
extremist groups used the pandemic to legitimise their ideologies and the increase 
in propaganda, and your active participation in the Q&A session was much 
appreciated. 
 
We have received very positive feedback from participants, and this was in no 
small part thanks to your participation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Huib Mijnarends 
Special Envoy on Counterterrorism of the Kingdom of the Netherlands 


